Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

28th March 2017

Dear Parents,

Holly Berries Class have been learning about healthy eating and have been designing their own healthy sandwiches. We are going to be making our own healthy sandwiches in class on Friday 31st March. Please may you send your child to school with a maximum of two healthy sandwich fillings of their choice, portioned (please no tins) and clearly labelled ready for them to make on Friday afternoon.

Many thanks

Miss Haynes Holly Berries Class Teacher

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick